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Congratulations to our 6th class pupils who made their Confirmation on the 
27th January. 

Thanks to all who supported our various fundraisers before Christmas. Our 5th 
and 6th Class pupils presented a cheque to Alannah Hannon for the Embrace 

Badjao project.  

 

Fifth class have been learning about ‘The Italian 
Renaissance’. We studied the talented artists 

Michelangelo Buonarroti and Leonardo da Vin-
ci. Inspired by Michelangelo’s work of art in the 

Sistine Chapel, the boys and girls in fifth had 
fun creating masterpieces while lying on their 

back. Well done everyone!  

Senior Infants had great fun exploring our new library area. They enjoyed listening 
to stories and did some independent reading. 



All classes have been working hard to improve their gymnastics skills during PE.  

Congratulations to our 3rd and 4th class girls who won the Peadar Ó’ Líatháin Shield Final 


